
SHYAM LAL COLLEGE 

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI 

Blood Donation Camp 

NSS (National Service Scheme) 

Unit of Shyam Lal College 

commemorated 70 yrs. of 

Independence. On the occasion of 

71st Independence Day a "Blood 

Donation Camp" was organized 

by the NSS unit of our college in 

collaboration with The Rotary club 

of Delhi Achievers on 10th August, 

2017 under the guidance of 

Principal Dr. Rabi Narayan Kar and 

NSS Programme Officer, Dr. Kavita Arora. College students, NSS volunteers and faculty donated 

blood for the noble cause. The event turned out to be great success, about 50-60 students, faculty and 

staff showed up to donate blood. Staff and doctors of The Rotary club of Delhi Achievers were very 

supportive and calm. DG Sattish Singhal, Rotary Group, Rtn. Harsh Aggarwal, Rtn. Sunil Rathi 

graced the occasion.This event enlightened the spirit of Integrity and Patriotism amongst the college 

students. 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


